St Paul Soccer Association
Box.1763
St. Paul, AB
TOA 3A3

To Tim Mahdiuk and the County of St. Paul,

It 1s with great pleasure that we announce one of our St. Paul
Soccer Association teams is heading to Provincials. The U-12 St.
Paul Blue Crush girls team won the gold metal in the Lakeland
Cup tournament in St. Paul on June.22-24. They are heading to
Provincials on July 6-8 in Beaumont. It is our understanding that
the County of St. Paul assists teams representing our community
by giving a donation to the team for travel expenses or to help the
team with any costs related to the tournament. If you can help this
team make it to Beaumont, that would be great. Wish them luck!

Thank you for your time,
Michelle Duffy
S.P.S.A



